
 

January, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Member: 

 

Happy New Year!  We hope that you are all staying healthy and well, and that your holidays were happy 

despite the restrictions of gathering with family and friends.  We’re sure that you are looking forward to getting 

past 2020 and on to 2021 as much as we are!  Despite the restrictions on in-person gatherings, your Executive 

Board has continued to meet via web meetings and is working to plan events and fundraisers for next year that 

will be safe and fun! 

 

This note is coming to you as notification that Cape Regional Auxiliary dues are now payable for calendar year 

2021.  To remain a current member, please remit payment of $15.00 on or before March 31, 2021.   

.  

 Please make checks payable to:  CAPE REGIONAL AUXILIARY 

Please note:  Checks should not be made payable to your branch or to any individual 
 

 Use the enclosed envelope for mailing to: 

Cape Regional Auxiliary 

c/o Cape Regional Foundation 

2 Stone Harbor Blvd. 

Cape May Court House, New Jersey 08210 
 

 

 If there are any updates to your contact information over the next year, we would appreciate it if you 

would inform us by emailing caperegionalauxiliary@caperegional.com or by calling Marge Carter, 

Auxiliary President (609.499.1520), so that we may update our records. 

 

As always, thank you for everything you do!  We look forward to your continued membership and support. 

  

Executive Board, Cape Regional Auxiliary 
 

 

NAME:  _______________________________________________ 

 

UPDATED EMAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ 

            Please print email address clearly and legibly 

          

UPDATED PHONE NUMBER: ______________________________________ 

 

BRANCH: (Check one)   Cape May  MASH   Team Cape    Twigs  Wildwood 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION OF THE LETTER WITH YOUR PAYMENT 

mailto:caperegionalauxiliary@caperegional.com

